
Dear DR's and Trusted Servants,

It is now the 10th of August and the Deadline tohorsenaround send in NYNAC
Registration is September 1st. As of this date I have RECEIVED NO FORMS OR MONEY.
ARE YOU or any Alateen Groups in your District COMING TO NYNAC 2009?

Have you or they filled out your Registration form and your Health Form yet? Have
youor they gotten it notarized. Have youor they started saving the Money for
Registration/. Are you preparing your Banner?

Remember that All Teens must have a Sponsor or a Al-anon Member Involved in Alateen
Service with them (5 teens to one Adult) and the Adults must be a Certified Member (if
not they will not be able to attend).

I am having to practice "Let Go And Let God" and know those who need to be there will
arrive so I will let go and not worry.

I can not order TEE Shirts until I have some idea of how many will be coming and it will
help the Host Group to plan also.

ALSO DO ANY OF YOU HAVE ANY CONTACT WITH SOMEONE WHO WILL CONSIDER
BEING OUR DJ. ? So far I have had no luck and the kids made do with a CD Player and
a mike last year so it would be nice to accommodate them this year with a DJ.

If you have any questions PLEASE contact me either by e-mail or phone.

Have a GREAT Summer!!

Diane C
NYNAC Coordinator


